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I oppose this bill. 

 

Government should not dictate the rental monies of said owner of rental property. 

It is their private property. If this becomes law, landlords will sell their rentals which  

is in part, their income, investment. This is over reach of Government, pure and 

simple. STOP!  

If there is a dispute between landlord and tenant, there are  

avenues for settlements through the courts.  

 

Thank you, 

Brenda Sisson 

PCP43, Josephine County, Oregon 

 


